NOTICE OF HEARING and MEETING
TOWN OF HERMAN PLAN AND ZONING COMMISSION

August 6, 2025, at 6:00 PM
Town of Herman Town Hall

N8139 Franklin Road

Plymouth, WI 53073
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Herman Plan and Zoning Commission will conduct a public hearing on Wednesday, August 6, 2025, at 6:00 PM in the Town of Herman Town Hall, regarding:

1. The rezoning petition of Steve Sprenger to rezone approximately 10.12 acres of parcel #59004 037350, located on Garton Road, in part of Section 27, from Farmland (FP) to Rural District (RD).
2. A public hearing to approve amendment of Chapter 7 – Zoning Ordinances, Updating Section 7.14.1.   
This hearing is open to the public and all interested parties will be heard. Persons not willing or able to appear may make a written comment of record to be included in the testimony before the Plan and Zoning Commission, so long as the comments are received prior to adjournment of the hearing. 
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Herman Plan and Zoning Commission will conduct a public meeting on Wednesday, August 6, 2025, immediately following the above referenced public hearing in the Town of Herman Town Hall.
1. Regarding the matters arising from the rezone petition of Steve Sprenger.

2. Regarding the matters arising from Chapter 7 – Zoning Ordinances, Updating Section 7.14.1.
3. Discuss Farmland Preservation Zoning Certification Renewal.

The Town of Herman Town Board at their regularly scheduled meeting, which begins at 7:00 PM on Wednesday, August 6, 2025, will make a final determination on the recommendations of the Plan and Zoning Commission.
Prepared by:
Jessica Wolfert, Town Clerk
A majority of the members of the Town Board my be present at this meeting to listen and observe. If a majority of the Town Board is present, their presence constitutes a “meeting” under the Open Meeting law as interpreted in State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village Board, 173 Wis. 2d 553 (1993), even though the visiting body will take no action at this meeting. 
